PC Docket Item #9
Bliiprint Chocolatiers

From: William King

Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 4:27 PM
To: bruce@bluprintchocolatiers.com

Cc: Gregg Fields; Alex Dambach

Subject: Condition #10 - Access

Mr. Gustafson,

| wanted to follow-up with you on our phone conversation relative to the documentation that we
received yesterday on the easements for 1001 King Street. The information you provided does satisfy
the requirements for Condition #10 regarding access for your business that was noted in the staff report
for your SUP application. As we had discussed, you still do need to submit for your building

permit. Please do this as soon as possible so we can work with you to obtain all of the required
approvals and get your business up and running as soon as practicable.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions or concerns.

Bill King, PE, CBO, MCP

Assistant Director

Alexandria Department of Code Administration
301 King Street, Room 4200

Alexandria, VA 22314

Ph: 703-746-4251

E-Mail: william.king@alexandriava.gov

“One Team, One City — Our City”





